
[text] Forex Market News Source:FxPrimus Non Farm Payroll (NFP) is
shortly approaching. Please be advised that the US Non-Farm Payrolls are being
released Friday, May 8, 2015 at 8:30 AM New York Time (15:30 on your MT4
Platform). Keep in mind that, historically, this is the most "market-moving"
economic data released each month. As a result, there may be periods of extreme
volatility shortly before and after the release. This volatility may bring periods of
illiquidity in the market which may make it difficult to enter and exit the market at
desired prices.. Please utilize risk management and keep NFP in mind when

making your trading decisions. [/text]
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